
First	Week	of	School
This	week	we:
*	colored	and	talked	about	our	letter	links
*	played	name	games	to	learn	everyone's	name
*	read	the	story,	Llama,	Llama	Misses	Mama

REMINDERS!
*	Back	to	School	Night!	"Back	to	School	Night"	will	be	held	on
Tuesday,	September	10th.	The	green	hallway	will	have	"Back	to
School	Night"	from	5:00pm	to	5:30pm.	Please	let	us	know	if	you
have	any	questions	or	concerns.

Have	a	great	weekend!

Mrs.	White	and	Mrs.	Moran

Mrs.	White	Contact	Information:
Email:	mwhite@pemb.org
Phone:	609-893-8141	ext.	1500	and	ask	for	Melissa	White
in	A-3


